From: Christine Rogers [mailto:crogers@aamjiwnaang.ca] 
Sent: April 10, 2015 4:54 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: I would like to follow proceeding EB-2015-0032. Please sign me up

Good Afternoon,
I am contacting you on behalf of the Aamjiwnaang First Nation Environment Department. I am the consultation worker in the Environment Department at Aamjiwnaang First Nation. The Environment committee discussed the attached letter at their April 8, 2015 Environment Committee Meeting and they would like to invite Pembina to an upcoming meeting to discuss this application in greater detail. Attached is Pembina’s letter dated March 12, 2015 indicating that Pembina will be submitting  applications to both Ontario Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry and the Ontario Energy Board. Unfortunately the deadline to apply for Intervener status was March 23, 2015.  Aamjiwnaang would like to request more information on Underground Storage Caverns and make the Ontario Energy Board aware that these Caverns could potentially expand storage directly under our First Nation. We will not be in agreement with this project proceeding until proper consultation and accommodation has occurred. 

Over the next few weeks this project will be forwarded to our Chief and Council for their review. Please continue to forward information regarding this project.

Aamjiwnaang First Nation continues to assert and exercise our Aboriginal Rights and Title to all parts of our Reserve and Traditional Territory in regards to lands and resource issues.

Sincerely,

Christine Rogers
Environment Consultation Worker
Aamjiwnaang First Nation
978 Tashmoo Avenue
Sarnia, ON  N7T7H5
Phone: 519-336-8410
crogers@aamjiwnaang.ca 
www.aamjiwnaangenvironment.ca
www.facebook.com/AamjiwnaangEnvironment
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